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12 July 2018 

 

New toilets at park in Spring Farm 

 
 
 
 
Construction of an amenities building at a new park on Burrell Road, Spring Farm will 
begin this month. 
 
The park was built by a developer as part of a voluntary planning agreement and quickly 
proved to be popular when it was opened last year. 
 
 “We are really pleased to see so many people using this new facility and want to make 
sure that it has all the necessary facilities,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“Planning for the needs of our current and future communities offers challenges that we 
continue to meet,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
Earlier this year Council installed shade sails to the playground area. 
 
Construction of the toilets will begin on 16 July and is scheduled to be complete by 30 
August. The total project cost is $180,000. 
 
The design includes:- 

• Two accessible unisex toilets 

• Solar/battery powered lighting 

• Maintenance store room 

• Textured materials for contemporary look 
 

Access to the park will be maintained during construction. 
 
 

ENDS 

mailto:caitlin.lewis@camden.nsw.gov.au

